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RAHALL SAYS TRAP HILL FIRE DEPT. RECIPIENT OF LOAN

WASHINGTON - U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) announced today that the
Farmers Home Administration has approved a loan of $89,000 for the Trap Hill
Volunteer Fire Department.

) According to Rahall, the funds will be used to enable the department to

purchase a new pumper truck with a 1,000 gallon storage tank.

"The purchase of the new pumper will greatly enhance the safety of the
area served by the Trap Hill Fire Department," Rahall said. "The better
equipment will aid the firefighters in their duties and calm the fears of

many residents."
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